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3GPP RAN WG4 would like to thank RAN WG1 for having sent a liaison statement [1] on the support of
Speech Service in RAN and has considered the issues related to RAN WG4.

RAN WG1 mentions that “RAN WG1 does not own a radio simulator capable of providing such error
patterns and encourages SA4 to check whether RAN WG4 could help them on this issue”..

RAN WG4 wants to inform SA4 that members of RAN WG4 are performing radio link level simulations for
the purpose of RAN WG4 specifications, but error patters are outside the scope of these specifications.
Therefore RAN WG4 does not have the capabilities to support the need of SA4. However individual
companies may have the needed capabilities in the radio simulator.
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